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OFP Timber Framed Homes Launch New Website 
 
Following months of development new website is now live. 
 
OFP Timber Framed Homes has announced the launch of a new website. Following a number of 
months development OFP hope they can now offer a new much improved, more user friendly 

site. With a wealth of useful information added to the website and a simple navigation structure, 
visitors will be able to find what they need quickly and efficiently.    

 

Also new to the website is the case study section which details project information from recent 
developments, including commercial and large scale residential projects. For any timber frame 

queries or technical questions, Managing Director Alastair Narraway has established an “Ask 
Alastair” area where he will directly respond to any questions relating to timber frame 

construction. 
 

Over the last two months OFP has seen a distinct upturn in both enquiries and orders and hopes  

this trend continues for all clients and supply chain partners.  

Visit the website at: http://www.ofptimberframe.com/ 
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